Dear Parents,

Mark your calendar for November 9th, we will be taking a field trip to the Coca-Cola Space Science Center to embark on a mission to Mars!!  (Don’t worry your child will be back in time to catch the bus and see you at home!)

[bookmark: _GoBack]We should be out of the building from approximately 8:45a.m. -2:40p.m.  If your child will be buying a sack lunch from the Veterans Memorial Cafeteria, the cost will be deducted prior to November 9th.  Please make sure funds are available in your child’s account to cover this expense.

Thank you,

Mrs. Scarbrough 


Please sign below for permission for your child to attend:

Student Name: _________________________________________

Parent’s Name: _________________________________________

Date of Field Trip: November 9th

 Emergency Contact Number:  ___________________  
 Name of Contact: ___________________________


Circle one:

Sack lunch from home			School Lunch
